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Our Menu


Lunch Menu  Express Lunch  Sunday Lunch  

Bar Menu  Dinner Menu  Vegan Menu  Dessert  

Wine List  Afternoon Tea

Sundays 12:30pm - 2:30pm - £29 Per Person

Starters Buffet

Mains Buffet

Individual Atlantic
prawn cocktails
with talisker maire
rose

Smooth chicken
liver parfait
domes with
mandarin gel

Roasted Scottish
smoked salmon,
fennel puree
cucumber
linguine

Pea panna cotta
with dried ham

Truffle and
cauliflower set
crème brulee

Roasted Orkney
sirloin of beef with
Yorkshire
puddings,
caramelised onion
& thyme

Roasted pork
loin with
crackling &
smoked apple
sauce

Rosemary roasted
red rooster
potatoes

Honey glazed
parsnips

Creamed
Dauphinoise
potatoes

Cauliflower
cheese with
wholegrain
mustard

Heritage carrots
with caraway seeds
& parsley

Sautéed
courgettes with
red onions
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Salads & Platters Buffet

*Sample Menu, Items Are Subject To Change.

Carroll's heritage
potato salad with
Perthshire crème
fraiche & spring
onions

Red cabbage
slaw

Asian style egg
noodles with
toasted cashew
nuts

Build your own
Caesar salad:
Heritage tomato &
feta salad Broccoli,
rice & red onion salad
Cumbrian ham with
mozzarella & pesto
Cured seatrout with
whisky & orange
Selection of
Scotland's finest
seafood Sliced
charcuterie & pickles

Drink Menu

At One Square, we
appreciate that the
difference between a
good bar and a
great one is all in
the details. From the
Scottish Ionian
marble on the bar
to over 100
different varieties of
gin proudly
positioned behind
it, we have spent
considerable time
perfecting the finer
points. The same
can be said of our
cocktails, with a real
emphasis on
premium
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ingredients, well-
crafted and served
with style.

View Drinks Menu

Lunch
Classics

Home to a seasonal
selection of
signature creations,
as well as our ever-
popular Inverurie
burger and Fish &
Chips. It's no secret
that Scottish
seafood and beef is
some of the world's
best, and we work
with leading local
suppliers to ensure
that our produce is
fresh, traceable, and
above all, delicious.

Steaks

All our steaks are
dry-aged for 28 days
from farms within
Scotland; Working
Closely with our
local butcher we

https://www.onesquareedinburgh.co.uk/ResourceFiles/pdf/One-Square-Drinks-Menu.pdf
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ensure we have the
best prime Scotch
beef cuts available
at One Square. All
served with Heritage
carrots cooked in
beef dripping,
watercress,
hazelnuts & sweet
braised garlic and
your choice of sauce
from: peppercorn,
red wine, shallot
and bone marrow,
béarnaise or sauce
Diane

Sunday
Lunch

Make the most of
your weekend - join
us at One Square
every Sunday to
enjoy our laid-back
lunch menu. Our
Sunday lunch buffet
is available from
12.30pm - 2.30pm.
Overlooking
Edinburgh Castle,
One Square is the
perfect place to
savour a Bloody
Mary and enjoy the
soothing sounds of
our live gypsy jazz
band Viper Swing,
before tucking into
locally sourced
dishes. One
Square's seasonally
changing Sunday
lunch menu features
such hearty local
favourites sucha as
Heritage potato
salad with Arran
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mustard and
poached Loch Etive
sea trout, while our
mouthwatering
roasts are served
with fresh market
vegetables, fluffy
Yorkshire puddings
and all the
trimmings. For
afters, choose from
a selection of
Scottish Artisan
cheeses, or a
delectable array of
fine cakes and
indulgent mini
puddings, freshly
prepared by our
expert pastry chefs.
Of course, those
with a sweet tooth
might want to save
some room for our
ever-popular
chocolate cascade
and our two NEW
editions, an ice
cream cart with an
array of flavours and
DIY popcorn cart.
With rich melted
chocolate, fresh fruit
and berries, not to
mention a host of
heavenly bite-sized
treats for dipping,
it's a chocoholics
dream come true�

One more
reason 
to join us
for Sunday
lunch
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Calling all mums
and dads! We have
partnered with
Sparkle Arts to
bring you a one-of-
a-kind Sunday lunch
experience which
promises to keep
the little ones
entertained by
qualified teachers in
our dedicated Kids
Only Zone. 
 
Available from
Sunday, 19th May
2019, pre-booking
required. £29 per
adult, £14.50 for 4-
12 year olds,
children aged 3
years and under eat
free. Prices include
use of Kids Club.
Subject to
availability,
minimum age: 3
years.

Book Now

Afternoon
Tea 
£28.00 Per
Person

The perfect pick-me-
up whether for a
break between
shops or an
indulgent few hours
with your best
friends. The relaxed
surroundings of
One Square coupled
with large picture

mailto:info@onesquareedinburgh.co.uk
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windows providing
views across Festival
Square to the iconic
Edinburgh Castle,
there could be no
finer spot in which
to enjoy Afternoon
Tea. Choose from
our many fine
enveloped teas, or
speciality loose-leaf
varieties, brewed at
your table. Like the
changing seasons
our Afternoon Tea
theme also changes
bringing you new
and innovative
offerings.

One Square
Gin

Starting with a
traditional recipe,
we got our heads
together with our
friends at
Pickering's Gin and
selected over 15
botanicals from
across the world.
After all, Edinburgh,
and in particular the
port of Leith, has a
long and rich
history of global
trade, so we thought
it only right that this
should be reflected
in the end product.
The result is a truly
globetrotting gin,
hand-made with
only the finest
natural ingredients.
Mediterranean
liquorice and orris
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root add a heady
kick, while juniper
and fragrant
Scottish heather are
harvested much
closer to home.
Notes of lemon,
lime and anise are
combined to create
a citrusy, easy-
drinking gin that
refreshes and
invigorates in equal
measure.

One Square
1 Festival Square, Edinburgh, SC EH3 9SR
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